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IAM AND ALASKA AIRLINES 
CONTINUE DISCUSSIONS ON HMO ARBITRATION AWARD REMEDY 

 Sisters and Brothers: 

 

On February 6, 2017 the IAM met with Alaska Airlines for continued discussions of the Award and Order 

of the recent HMO Arbitration.   This discussion was focused primarily on determining a remedy for past 

overcharges of health care costs for our COPS Employees enrolled in an HMO. 

 

Although we were unable to come to an agreement yet on the remedy, we believe the discussions with the 

Company were positive and these discussions will continue over the next week. 

 

We will continue to keep you updated on our efforts to secure full relief for all affected Alaska Airlines 

employees. 

 

For more information regarding the IAM/Alaska Airlines HMO Arbitration please see the following links:  

 

Arbitration Award 

http://www.iamdl142.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/AS-HMO-Opinion-and-Award-signed.pdf 

 

Previous Updates regarding Arbitration Award 

http://www.iamdl142.org/victory-in-alaska-airlines-hmo-arbitration/    from Jan 3, 2017 

http://www.iamdl142.org/alaska-partially-complies-with-hmo-arbitration-decision/ from Jan 19, 2017 

 

      In Solidarity, 
 

     Jackie Fay 

          

     Jackie Fay 

     GENERAL CHAIR 

DS/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

        District 142 Executive Board  
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